
（英語） 

「移動型子どもセンター」が陸前高田市で運行されます 

Mobile Center for Children opened in Rikuzen Takata City 

 

   The authorized NPO Children without Borders is running a Mobile Center for Children 

out of a renovated route bus to provide children from disaster-stricken areas with a quiet 

place where they can study and have private time to think and reflect. The Center opened 

on December 1, 2011 and at present will be operational in Rikuzen Takata City. 

   Please refer to the website below for further details on ongoing events and information 

for the Center. 

 

■ (Authorized NPO) Kokkyo naki Kodomotachi [Children without Borders] 

   “Tohoku Support Site” 

   http://knk-iwate.jp/index.html 

 

■ ”Mobile Center for Children” 

   http://knk-iwate.jp/news/2011/111117.html 
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